From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney [mailto:emcchesn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 9:26 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Seattle Trip

Dear Steve:  I hope you are doing well and your leg is healing!

I just wanted to let you know that I have returned from Seattle, WA where I attended the National Summer Learning Association Conference.  I traveled October 23-27th and my travel, lodging, transportation and food were paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  

Hope all is well!  Go Cubs!

Best,

Liz

Elizabeth McChesney | System Wide Children’s Services Director

Chicago Public Library | 400 South State Street |Chicago IL 60605

312-747-4784 |emcchesn@chipublib.org 


